
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The 15th GLH Working Group (WG) meeting was hosted at the Hiroshima Peace Culture 

Foundation offices on February 27, 2015. 
WG members were given updates about GLH's international partners - amongst various events 

highlighted was the moving tree planting ceremony in a Provincial Teacher Training Center in 

Cambodia.  A number of Mayors for Peace cities were also recipients of seeds/saplings. 
Master gardener Mr. Horiguchi provided updates of seeds available. 
The WG also discussed preparations for the UNESCO Mirai Isan Awarding ceremony to be hosted 

by UNITAR on 6 March. 
In terms of outreach, GLH team distributed its new English pamphlet, designed by Mr. Seo. A 

Japanese version will be next. 
WG also received in depth briefing from Mr. Nishikiori with regard to new plaques he has 

successfully created with the support of Tonan Rotary and help of GLH team members. (The 

plaque ceremony is to be held on 24 May.) 
Finally the WG bit farewell, with gratitude for all services rendered, to Mr. Okuda of Hiroshima 

University.  He shall henceforth be the GLH presence in Mie Prefecture. 
 

 

  

  


